
PRESS COMMUNIQUE 

Ministry of Health and Wellness 

 

The Ministry of Health and Wellness wishes to inform all its potential suppliers that, henceforth, all invitations 

for bids will only be published on the e-procurement platform, the website of the Government Portal and the 

Government Information Services (GIS) as well as their Facebook page.  

Accordingly, the Ministry of Health and Wellness invites all those wishing to participate in bidding exercises 

to consult the abovementioned websites to take cognizance of bidding exercises under process. 
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